Mazer, Kerrx

From: Flamer, Keith

Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 940 AM

To: All - Management; All - Administrators; All - Associate Faculty; All - Classified; All -
Confidential; All - Faculty

Subject: Result of AP 4021 for the Restaurant and Hospitality Management Program

Dear CR Community,

Thanks to the time-consuming work performed by Academic Senate Co-President Peter Blakemore, Dean
George Potamianos, Vice President Angelina Hill, Director Rory Johnson, and Faculty members Michael
Dennis, Roberta Farrar, John Johnston, Jon Pedicino, and Shannon Sullivan, the Program Viability Committee
(PVC) presented its conclusions and recommendations regarding the Restaurant and Hospitality Management
Program for review and decision.

The PVC recommended suspension of the Restaurant and Hospitality Management Program with the following
three recommendations.

1. Acquire a professional teaching kitchen on campus through the renovation of the student union building,

2. Prior to opening the teaching kitchen, perform labor market research to determine the most viable degree
and certificate options to meet industry needs, including emerging trends in the discipline.

3. Recruit associate faculty from thriving local businesses to assist with curriculum development and
teaching.

[ concur with the PVC’s recommendation to suspend the program and fully support all of the recommendations.

Dr. Angelina Hill, as Chief Instructional Officer, will work with the appropriate faculty and staff to create an
action plan to implement the recommendations.

Thank you,

Keith.

Dr. Keith Flamer
President/Superintendent
College of the Redwoods
7351 Tompkins Hill Road
Eureka, CA 95501-9300
707.476.4170



